
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TYPHOON IN-FA – NINGBO/ SHANGHAI, CHINA – 
UPDATE 1 
 
July 23, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

Following previous advisory, please see updates below:  

Shanghai 
From July 24, 2021: Terminal will be closed until further notice, and warehouses will stop container 
loadings and deliveries to terminal 

Please expect to experience a delay in vessel calling and departure. Our offices at Ningbo and Shanghai 
remain operational.     

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and send additional updates as needed. If you have any 
further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or the local APL 
Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 

© APL Logistics │ July 23, 2021 

 
 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://www.apllogistics.com/2021/07/customer-advisory-typhoon-in-fa
https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

